
Project Update: April 2007 
 
1. GUARUMA environmental Nature Classroom in Las Mangas community is successfully 
done. It took some couples of weeks to our staff to plan and work on it, but now the Nature 
classroom is a reality for the benefit of the environment education of the kids and teenagers 
of the community’s surroundings. 
 
2. RANGERS: After 3 months, the first 7 local rangers "naturalist tour guides" completed 
their training and they are applying and working in the communities of El Naranjo and Las 
Mangas. Thanks so much for your support. 
 
3. ECOCANGREJAL Bulletin: The third bulletin Ecocangrejal May 2007 has just been released. 
This main monthly topic: Ranching. (400 issues for local community’s distribution).  
Soon we will start with the Conservation Campaign. 
 

 
 


